NOTICE OF MEETING TO ADJOURN
THE BOARD OF REVIEW DUE TO INCOMPLETE ASSESSMENT ROLL

TOWN OF SUMNER
BARRON COUNTY

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Review will meet on
Tuesday, July 12, 2022 at 6:45 p.m. at the Sumner Town Hall, 1550 24%
Street.

Because the assessment roll will not be completed at that time,
the Board of Review will be adjourned until Wednesday, September 14,
2022 at 6:00 p.m. at the Sumner Town Hall, 1550 24 Street.

It is anticipated that the assessor will hold the open book session
on Wednesday, August 31, 2022 from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.

June 9, 2022
Sandra Tomczak, Clerk



